
Dike, Darlene 

From: Jean Broyles 
Sent: 03 

Septemberli 

To: Watts, Sam 
Cc: Planning 
Subject: Planning app 2019/5179/P 

RE: Planning application 2014/5179/P (at 59 Mill Lane, NW6 1NB) Dear Mr Watts As discussed 
by phone today, I am writing as we have not received the letter but have been told by our 
neighbour at 57A Mill Lane about the proposed application . 

We own the flat at 59A Mill Lane above the shop and level to the proposed site for the air 
conditioning units. 

We are very concerned about the noise level and also the proposed siting of these units In 
relation to our flat. They would be extremely close to our windows in the flat. 
For the noise level and the general site. 

As arranged we will meet you there on Monday next at 10am. 
With many thanks 

Jean & Derek Browes 

Sent from my iPad 


